
 

 

Public Notice: Proposed PN General Revenue and Taxation Act Available for Review 

In accordance with Pawnee Nation Title 19 – Administrative Procedures Act 

 

The Pawnee Nation of Oklahoma hereby announces the posting of the proposed revisions to the 

Pawnee Nation General Revenue and Taxation Act (Act) for public review and comment, 

pursuant to Title 19 – Administrative Procedures Act. This process ensures that all updates to 

Nation law are carried out with fairness, transparency, and respect for our community’s voice. 

 

Public Comment Period   

The proposed Act will be available for a 30-day public review, beginning July 31st, 2025, and 

ending on August 29th at 5 PM.  

 

Access the Draft   

To view the full draft of the Tax Code, please visit: https://pawneenation.org/wp-

content/uploads/2025/07/23-General-Revenue-Taxation-Act-2023-12-13-final_rv-07-2025.pdf 

 

Submit Your Comments   

Pawnee Nation citizens, businesses, and stakeholders are invited to submit written comments 

via:   

 Email: LF0231@pawneenation.org or govdocs@pawneenation.org    

 Mail: P.O. Box 470, Pawnee, OK 74058 (Attention: Tax Comment Period)   

 In person: Pawnee Nation Tax Office, 490 Agency Road, Pawnee, OK 74058 

 

All feedback will be reviewed in accordance with the procedures outlined in Pawnee Nation Title 

19. Revisions may be made prior to formal adoption by the Pawnee Business Council. 

 

Why This Matters   

The proposed revisions to this Act reflect our Nation’s commitment to economic sovereignty, 

responsible governance, and sustainable development. Your input helps ensure our laws reflect 

shared values and community priorities. 
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